From: Mary O'Brien

Sent: Monday, May 03, 2021 12:37 PM
To: Eleftheriou, Victoria H
Subject: Approval with Conditions for Waste Management license application #S-010735-WD-YB-N)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Ms, Eleftheriou,

| write as a citizen of Maine to express my concern about the landfill extension application from Waste Management. |
am deeply concerned about protecting the waters of our state and all of the people. | am concerned that this expansion
will damage water quality in the area and further, and | do not think that we in Maine should be accepting out of state
waste of items that are deemed too toxic to dispose of in the states and Canada where they are coming from! | strongly
urge you to require that more accurate, independent studies be required of the impact on surrounding waters. 1'd like
to see the state reject any expansions that could pollute our land and waters. | believe we are committed in Maine to
preserving our environment, and | think we should reject this waste to put pressure on manufacturers to move towards
production processes that are sustainable and where producers take responsibility for waste produced. Thank you for
your work!

Mary O'Brien

Brunswick, ME 04011





